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Transcript



											Cork

											24. 7. 39

Dear Mr Walsh,

			I was very sorry that I did not get to see you at Stamford Hill before I came on holidays.  The amusing part of it was that I passed within two yards of you at the Convent Gate but I went down to the side entrance to see Mr Daly & when I came back in about three minutes you had gone & no-one knew where.  So I had my run for nothing.  We had a very nice week in Avoca Glendalough etc and we are spending this week here.  We must get down to work & start a local branch.  I hope that by now you have had a subscription from Dr Brown of Dalston Lane if not drop him a line because I know he is very keen.  I will be back at De Beauvoir Rd on the 29th inst.

			Yours sincerely

					D W McSwiney


